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July 21, 2021

Dr. Mitch Javidi

National Command and Staff College
338 Raleigh Street

Holly Springs, NC 27540

Dear Dr. Javidi,

On behalf of the Michigan State University Department of Police and Public
Safety, | would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude to you and your
Staff for presenting the Magnus Ovéa Leadership seminar to our Department. The
concepts and philosophies meshed well with the personal and professional examples
you used to make everything easy to understand and implement. | have been
approached by several of our staff who expressed that they found the seminar insightful
and helpful. There is a great deal of excitement here and | have already received
requests for the three-day program.

In this challenging time for our profession, it is reassuring to hear that we are
not alone, and there are ways for us to be better not only for our co-workers, but for
ourselves. Many of us practice the concepts you spoke of, but we did not have a name
for them. We did not realize the benefits of valuing ourselves and our profession as you
explained them. There is a renewed commitment among many of us to put into practice
the habits of Magnus Leadership and for those of us in leadership positions to not
influence, but inspire those around us to be better Officers and better people.

Learning and practicing the principles you taught will help us greatly through
this time of transition as both a Department and a profession. It’s only by taking hold of
philosophies such as this that our profession will improve and do what we all began this
career to do, to serve.

I very much enjoyed meeting and getting to know you personally and having the
opportunity to benefit personally and professionally from your class. Thank you again to
you and your Staff for helping our Department to aspire to Magnus Leadership!

Sincerely,

e

Steve Brandman
Lieutenant



